
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Advisory # 2021-A-043 

Subject:  NPSV Infield Tunnel Reactivation 

From: Governance Corporate Safety and Security 

           Airport Operations – Ground Operations 

Contact: Bryan Scott, bryan.scott@gtaa.com, (416)776-3567                                                    

or            Larry Shack, larry.shack@gtaa.com, (416)776-3254 

Date: 2021-09-07 

Please be advised that effective Wednesday September 8, 2021 the NPSV – Tunnel 

location will open and operate on limited hours of 1230-2030L daily. Outside of these 

hours all vehicle traffic entering via gate 409, from the Gate Gourmet flight kitchen, or 

from the 3 Bay/CDF airside area must proceed to NPSV-Cargo West prior to entering the 

critical area. A VMS signboard will be deployed as a reminder for the next two weeks. 

Please note, vehicles that are able to enter via NPSV - South are encouraged to do so as 

a means of expediting access. 

All vehicles entering and remaining in the critical area of the airport must attend to a 

NPSV location for purposes of undergoing security screening. Failure to report to and be 

subjected to security screening will result in enforcement action, up to the revocation of 

the vehicle occupants’ RAIC.  

Employers are encouraged to advise and remind employees during daily briefings and as 

part of retraining for returning staff to ensure awareness. 
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